
2018 THINKING THURSDAY 
SEMINAR APPLICATION

THIRD THURSDAY OF EVERY MONTH FROM 8:30-10:00AM 
AT THE KALISPELL CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

Thinking Thursday began in January 2017 as a way for the Kalispell Chamber to provide educational
opportunities to members while highlighting the support member businesses can give others in
the community. 

These seminars are informative, interactive, and leave attendees with several takeaways they 
can implement immediately to help grow their business, organization, or personal selves. Attendance 
at Thinking Thursday events ranges from 15-40 attendees. Both hosting and attending Thinking 
Thursday seminars are free. 

We’re looking to fill our 2018 Thinking Thursday calendar. Think you have something valuable 
to share that could help others grow their business and make the Flathead a better place to 
live and do business? Please complete the below application. 

Name:

Business/Organization:

Email:									        Phone:

Website:

Primary business/organization focus:

Briefly describe what you would present during your Thinking Thursday seminar: 

Due to the popularity of these events Kalispell Chamber staff 
will review all applications and select hosts based on the 
uniqueness of the topic presented and interest level of our 
membership. 
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